

Beginners Course

Dear Prospective Fencer,

We are delighted that you are showing an interest in learning to fence and would like to join our next Beginners Course.

Normally each year we have Beginners Courses starting in January and September. Sometimes there are additional courses between these. We are sorry but unfortunately we do not have a Beginners Course scheduled at the moment. We will publish the details as soon as one is arranged.

Please e-mail us at courses@wellesbourneswordclub.co.uk about your interest and we will contact you. If we have not acknowledged your e-mail within 7 days it may have gone astray. If so please accept our apologies and contact any one of the committee via the Contacts link on our website.

May we ask you to keep an eye on our website and if you don't hear from us soon after any date has been published (or if you have any other questions in the meantime) please contact any one of the committee via the Contact links on our website.

Yours sincerely,

Wellesbourne Sword Club